
We have contacted Republic today to let them know about the placement of the toter carts
either at Rusk or at Burleson as discussed in Monday’s meeting.
 
Contact info for Karl Loritsch, Superintendent  karl@caseysloneconstruction.com
 
Eric G. Powell, PE
Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer
903-935-4489
City of Marshall
PO Box 698
Marshall, TX  75671
 


